

Metropolitan Borough of Sandwell



Headteacher: Mr D Heather



Wolverley Crescent Oldbury West Midlands B69 IBG

Tel: 0121 552 5491 www.atjamesprimary.co.uk

Dear Parents and Guardians,

We hope this letter finds you well. We are writing to inform you of an update regarding our Breakfast Club.

Starting from September, the cost of the Breakfast Club will increase to $\pounds 4$ per session. This change is necessary to cover the rising costs of providing quality care and a nutritious breakfast for the children.

Booking Options:

Set Days:

If you know the specific days your child will attend the Breakfast Club each week, you only need to pay for those days. For example, if your child attends every Monday, Wednesday, and Friday, you will pay for those specific days each month, this will need to remain the same for the entire term.

Flexible Attendance:

If you are unsure of the exact days your child will need to attend, you will need to pay for a <u>full week.</u> This ensures that we have adequate staffing and supplies available to accommodate your child on any given day.

We understand that this may be a change for some families, and we are here to assist with any questions or concerns you may have. Please feel free to email <u>contactus@stjamespri.uk</u> for further information or assistance with payment arrangements.

Thank you for your understanding and continued support. We look forward to welcoming your child to the Breakfast Club and providing them with a positive start to their school day.

Yours faithfully

Mr Heather Headteacher